
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
07/17/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender is requesting the communities help in locating a missing man.  

 

His office is looking for 50 year old Jeffrey Brown missing from Columbus, Ohio. Mr. 

Brown was last seen by his sister on 07/15/2014 around 6:00 a.m. at their North 

Columbus Home.  

 

Mr. Brown has a history of mental illness and had recently stopped taking his prescribed 

medication. The sister had tracked his cell phone to the bridge on U.S. 23 South just 

north of the Main Street Exit in Chillicothe. Mr. Brown’s bicycle and other personal 

items were found along the riverbank.  

 

A search was conducted of the river and the wooded areas along the river by the Sheriff’s 

Office, Chillicothe Police, State Patrol, and local Volunteer Fire Departments.  

 

Mr. Brown is described as being a white male, 50 years old, 5’11” tall, and 150lbs. with a 

slim build, brown hair and brown eyes. The family believes that Mr. Brown could 

possibly be heading south.  

 

Sheriff Lavender requests that anyone having any contact with Mr. Brown contact Law 

Enforcement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


